
Oregon is one of the few states in the Union that doesn't recognize other state's concealed handgun 
licenses. One of the major drawbacks of this for Oregonians is there are a number of states that only 
grant CHL reciprocity if their state's CHL is recognized. Passing HB 3093 as it currently stands will help 
protect Oregonians when they are traveling and in an unfamiliar place. 
 
Thanks, 
Kevin Hall 
 


